
From The Editors

Dear Colleagues,

We are so happy to bring this 9th issue of the Journal of 
Entrepreneurship and Innovation Management (JEIM) to your 
desks and screen. It is our fifth year and since the first issue 

we have received over 120 manuscript, 104 of them have reviewed and 45 
manuscript has been published. For this huge amount of review work over 
60 reviewers have taken active role and support our journal. On behalf of 
the Editorial Board, I like to thank both all researchers who submitted their 
manuscript and reviewers for their great support.

In this 9th issue we have six research papers from different topics of the 
innovation and entrepreneurship. We hope this issue will also provide useful 
information both researchers, professionals as well as policy makers.

Finally, I like to remind you that you can access all our past and current 
issues with no charge. I strongly recommend you to read our publications and I 
believe this will be helpful for your current research and professional business.  
Last but not least, I like to invite each of you to register our database (http://www.
betadergi.com/jeim/) as a reviewer and author. We need your contribution and 
your presence will be very helpful for the future of the journal. 

We are hoping to that this issue will help many of us to extend our 
understanding of the covered topics and also will be based of further research 
papers. Wish you a Happy New Year. 

Best Regards

	

	 Prof. Dr. Cevahir UZKURT

	 Editor-in Chief


